## **Longwood University**

## Digital Commons @ Longwood University

Meeting Agendas and Minutes

**Faculty Senate** 

3-25-1999

## Faculty Senate Agenda 1999.03.25

**Longwood University** 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.longwood.edu/facultysenate\_meetings

Date: Thu, 11 Mar 1999 15:56:07 -0500

From: Nancy Scruggs <nscruggs@longwood.lwc.edu>

To: faculty

Cc: ephilbec, kfulcher, lwilliam, cpalmore, mmuth, cthompso, jevans, jmcqueen, pward, pagee, bbclark, cclark, bwoodie, jtrent, jmiller, cculler,

pscruggs, cfreelan, lhowerto, kfulcher, sfinch, kdunnava

Subject: March 25, 1999, General Faculty Meeting, 3:30 p.m., Hiner Auditorium

Note: Immediately following the general faculty meeting, a retirement reception

will be held in Lancaster Gallery.

Agenda General Faculty Meeting Thursday, March 25, 1999, 3:30 p.m. Hiner Auditorium

Approval of minutes of the August 21, 1998 General Faculty Meeting

Report from the President on Strategic Plan and on the Report from the Art & Science Group

Minutes General Faculty August 21, 1998

Dr. Howe called the Opening General Faculty Meeting to order at 9:30 a.m. in the Hull Auditorium.

Minutes of the August 18, 1997 meeting of the general faculty were approved as distributed.

An announcement was made that Dr. Ray Brastow is the chair of the Faculty Status Committee for this academic year. Dr. Bob May was elected by acclamation to serve as the representative to the Faculty Senate of Virginia. Dr. Craig Challender was elected by acclamation to serve as Faculty Representative to the Board of Visitors for the 1998-99 academic year.

Vice President Norm Bregman gave an update on the state of academic affairs to the faculty. He also announced the changes in administrative duties for some of the faculty. Dr. Bregman then introduced Deans Farmer and Smith who introduced the new faculty in each of their schools. Dr. Cordle called on the chairs of the LAS School departments to introduce their new faculty.

Dr. Howe announced that the first meeting of the Faculty Senate would take place on September 3 instead of September 10 due to Convocation on the 10th.

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

Submitted for approval by Nancy Scruggs, Secretary

Nancy E. Scruggs Administrative Assistant to the Vice President for Academic Affairs Longwood College Farmville, VA 23909 804 395 2015 phone 804 395 2506 fax nscruggs@longwood.lwc.edu (case sensitive) email

"Open your arms to change, but don't let go of your values."